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Catch the Tiger: An Interactive Game to Monitor Changes in the Environment


		
Catch the Tiger

[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of The Big Anxiety Festival a research team at the University of New South Wales is inviting people 18 years of age and older from the general public to participate in a research study via completing an intriguing life-sized 3-dimensional puzzle. The puzzle is part of a game is called ‘Catch the Tiger’. The research team would like to monitor how participants react as the game progresses (example: teaming up, abstaining) and how changes in the environment (example: soundscape) can affect their mood and performance. 

The game is designed as an enjoyable public artwork incorporating a short debriefing session at the end of the game in which your responses and reactions will be revealed to you.

What would happen if I took part?
If you would like to participate in the game, experience the art installation and contribute to our research, you would: 
· Participate in the “Catch the Tiger” game for approximately 30 minutes.
· Agree to have your heart rate and movements recorded by wearing a wristband and by video during the game.
· Complete a brief (1-2 minute) anonymous questionnaire. 
· Participate in a debriefing session for approximately 7 minutes, during which you will have the opportunity to discuss the process and outcomes of your experience with a member of the research team. The aim of the debriefing is to provide you with feedback on what happened in the game.
All data collected will be encoded for anonymity. Your data will be stored electronically on a secure server and images of you will not be made public.

Will I be paid to take part?
There are no costs associated with taking part in the research, nor will you be paid.

How do I take part?
To take part you must pre-book online at www.thebiganxiety.org. You may play Catch the Tiger without participating in the research study by booking a ‘drop in’ session.  

Who do I contact if I want more information or want to take part in the study?
If you require further information about the study you can email Rachael Kiang at r.kiang@unsw.edu.au.

Formal consent to participate in the research study will be sought when you arrive for your session.
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